
October 18, 2016 

  

  

Dear Grace Church Family and Friends, 

  

Our Annual Pledge Campaign is underway. 

 

The Annual Pledge Campaign is that time of year when all of us generously commit to 

supporting God’s mission at Grace Church.  It is our way of giving back, taking some of what 

God has given us and putting it to use for God’s work in the world. 

 

At Grace, every single pledge matters because every single pledge helps fund our ministries, 

whether it is our outstanding worship and music, our thriving children and youth programs, or 

one of our many outreach ministries - the Pennyworth Shop, Day School, Homeless ministry, our 

growing commitment to racial justice and reconciliation.   

 

Your support enables us to touch the lives of countless people and bear witness to God’s love in 

the world.   

 

Our expectation is that every member of the Grace Church family will make a  

financial pledge for 2017.  Please prayerfully consider your contribution and submit your pledge 

as soon as you are able.   

 

If you want, you can make your pledge by replying directly to this email.    

 

Thank you!  

  

See you in church, 

Andrew 

 

 


